TO OBTAIN THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL PACKAGE FOR
THIS RFP, PLEASE CONTACT THE PURCHASING CLERK AT
603-610-7227.

CiTY OF PORTSMOUTH, NH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

RFP # 12-06
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

ENGINEERING & DESIGN SERVICES

WATER SOURCE AUGMENTATION
GREENLAND WELL

Sealed Request for Proposals, plainly marked RFP # 12-06, "Engineering & Design
Services, Water Source Augmentation — Greenland Well" on the outside of the
mailing envelope, addressed to the Finance/Purchasing Department, City Hall, 1 Junkins
Avenue, Portsmouth, NH 03801 will be accepted until 2:00 p.m. on October 13, 2005 at
which time all proposals will be publicly opened and read aloud.

ScoPE OF WORK: The City of Portsmouth’s Department of Public Works is requesting
proposals from consulting engineering/hydrogeological firms who are on NHDES roster
of pre-qualified consulting engineers for the following project: To provide design
engineering services for upgrades to the existing Greenland Well in Greenland, NH.

There will be a mandatory pre-proposal meeting on September 27, 2005 at 10:00
a.m. at the Department of Public Works, 680 Peverly Hill Road, Portsmouth, NH. All
firms will have the opportunity to ask questions and tour the well site at this meeting.

Specifications and Request for Proposal forms may be obtained from the City’s
Finance/Purchasing Department on the third floor of City Hall located at 1 Junkins
Avenue.

The City of Portsmouth reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to waive technical
or legal deficiencies, and to accept any proposal that it may deem to be in the best interest
of the City.

If you have any questions please contact the Finance/Purchasing Department at the
following number: (603) 610-7227 or Peter Rice at (603) 766-1416 or Brian Goetz,
Water Resources Manager at 603-516-8360.



